
Smith Club of Colorado & Wyoming 
Annual Meeting  
Saturday, June 12 
10:00 – 11:00 am MT 
Register at www.smithclubofcolorado.com 
 
The Smith College Club of Colorado & Wyoming's 
Annual Meeting is always held in June to 
conclude our fiscal year, recap past events, share 
what's next and celebrate our local Smithie 
community. Once again, we are hosting this 
event over Zoom so that everyone can safely and 
easily participate. 
 
In addition to the usual "business meeting" items, 
we’ll have a few special guests.  
 
We also invite you to wear an Ivy Day-themed outfit. Something white, along with your class color 
(blue, red, yellow or green).   
 
We are also putting together a photo slideshow. Send us your “Smithiest” photo from your college 
years or reunion. Think Convocation, Rally Day, student protests, pizza in the hallways, reunion signs. 
Email your Smithiest photos to smithclubco@gmail.com by Friday, June 4.  
 
 
 

 
Support the Clare Davis Parker Scholarship Fund 

 
The Clare Parker Davis Scholarship provides critical support to Smith students 
from Colorado and Wyoming each year. 59% of Smith students rely on 
financial aid, and alumnae support is essential to support this need. 

Gifts of any size add up to bring more students from Colorado and Wyoming 
to Smith, which is not to mention that gifts of ANY size count toward the 
alumnae participation rate, a metric on which college rankings are 
measured. So please make a gift of any size today and help Smithies of past 
and present! 

For our annual donation drive, please support the Clare Davis Parker 
Scholarship Fund, which benefits current students from Colorado. Financial aid 
is needed now more than ever. We've already raised over $5,000 this fiscal 

year. Help us hit our goal of $7,500 by the end of our fiscal year on June 30, 2021. 

Our club can accept gifts of credit card through PayPal or through the Smith College website. 
Checks may be mailed to Smith Club of Colorado, c/o Tanya Mathews, 2030 South Humboldt Street, 
Denver, CO 80210. Be sure to clearly designate your gift to the Clare Davis Parker Scholarship Fund. 
More information about how to make a gift to this scholarship fund can be found on our website 
at www.smithclubofcolorado.com. 



 

SAVE THE DATE: Upcoming Events 
 
Learn about upcoming events and Club updates through our regular email newsletters, our website 
www.smithclubofcolorado.com and our Facebook group www.facebook.com/groups/smithclubco.  

 
Farm-to-Table Dinner  
Saturday, September 11 
Three Leaf Farms, Lafayette 
Exclusive Benefit for 2021-2022 Members 
 
This evening was so enchanting and delicious last year, 
we’ve decided to do it again as an exclusive benefit to 
our dues-paying members.  
 
On Saturday, September 11, Smith Club of Colorado & 
Wyoming will host a private Farm-To-Table Dinner 
at Three Leaf Farms in Lafayette. The event will feature 
an assortment of local and seasonal appetizers, main 
courses, and desserts. Beverages and a bucolic setting 
for an intimate evening with Smithies are also included.  
 
Space will be limited for this popular event. This event will be free for Smith Club members and $85 for 
a guest. Be sure to renew your membership for the 2021-2022 fiscal year starting in July.   
 
 

Backcountry Mountain Hike 
Sunday, August 22 
Seven Sisters Lakes, Eagle County, CO 
 
Smith Club of Colorado is working with Walking Mountains Science Center to coordinate a guided 
backcountry hike to the Seven Sisters Lakes on Sunday, August 22. This memorable experience will 
provide an opportunity to explore the beauty of our region, gain a scientific understanding of our 
natural environment with a wilderness guide, and enjoy a vigorous hike with Smithies from across 
Colorado, especially those in the mountain region.  
 
 

Smith Club Book Club 
 
The Smith Club Book Club meets at 2:00 pm on the last Sunday of every other month, with some 
exceptions. Starting in 2020, we’ve been meeting over Zoom. Contact smithclubco@gmail.com to 
get on the book club email list. 
 
The next book club meeting will be on Sunday, May 23 at 2:00 pm.  We’ll be discussing The Body Is 
Not an Apology: The Power of Radical Self-Love by Sonya Renee Taylor. We have also selected The 
Barbizon: The Hotel That Set Women Free by Paulina Bren for the meeting on July 25 and Band of 
Sisters by Lauren Willig for September 26. 


